SHG: Notice of Song Hong Corporation
On 21 May 2015, Song Hong Corporation issued a notice as follows:
Based on the regulation on information disclosure, Song Hong Corporation (stock code: SHG) announced the successful transfer of all shares at International Human Resources and Commerce Joint Stock Company. As from 21 May 2015, International Human Resources and Commerce Joint Stock Company is no longer the subsidiary of Song Hong Corporation.

